
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Gas station in Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:02:35 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:13 AM
Subject: FW: Gas station in Borden

-----Original Message-----
From: Kenneth Greenan [mailto:kenneth.greenan@me.com]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 7:55 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Gas station in Borden

Dearest board members,

  I would like to send a quick note to relay my displeasure with the idea of a 3rd gas station being added in Borden.  
There is no need for DP Murphy to create more traffic & take business from long standing business owners.

Thank you
Ken Greenan

Sent from my iPhone
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